
Hi, 
 
I'm writing on behalf of Cully Central, restaurant/bar, a small business owners. We are facing such a 
challenging time right now trying to keep our doors open and providing jobs for our employees. Due to 
the current event, we are having a financial hardship and would like to continue to survive through this. 
 
We are asking for a financial grant, an ability to freeze rent, utilities, bills, etc. Any financial assistance 
would help small business owners get pass this. Our employees can get unemployment, we can not. 
 
Thank you for the consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cully Central Team 
 
 


